
 

Dolphin – DB 274569  – Fraser White 

Inspection carried out by Keith Bowers and John Wight. 

Axleboxes 

These were inspected and topped-up, as required, on 5/3/21. 

It should be noted that the pads are not in a good state and should, at the very least, be cleaned, or 

replaced. 

All the axlebox gaskets need to be replaced to prevent water ingress. 

In the axlebox which is the second closest to Wareham and on the down side, the top of the bearing 

projects outwards and rubs on the ridge at the axle end.  In all other axleboxes there is 

approximately a 3/8in gap. This bearing may be outside of its normal position. This box is marked 

with a yellow cross. 

 

 

No other inspections or servicing was carried out at this time. 

 


